
        
    

KING’S KORNER 

 

King Lion Bill is on vacation –in Italy.  We 

understand that he is working on the 

next King’s Korner – in Italian.  So, the 

next LL should be very interesting! 

 

NEXT DINNER MEETING 

Tuesday, September, 6:30 PM 
Springfield Country Club 

Cost of Dinner is $20.00 
Dress Code: Business Casual 

 
SPRINGFIELD COMFORT KEEPERS 

 
Speaker: Clark Bongaardt, Esq. 

 
Clark is the owner of 

Comfort Keepers.  Comfort 
Keepers, which has been in 

Springfield since 2002, are care givers to the 
elderly and disabled.  Clark and his wife Sallie 

have resided in Springfield for 31 years. 
 

IMPORTANT! NOTIFY JIM BEERMANN IF YOU ARE 

ATTENDING EITHER BY EMAIL 

(jimebeermann@gmail.com) OR PHONE (610-662-6010) 

 

LIONS’ CALENDAR 

Sept 21  Banner Night, District 14A, Canstatter Volkfest, 
5PM to 9 PM. 

Sept 23  Dinner meeting, SCC, 6:30 PM 
Sept 25  White Cane collections begin – sign up!! 
Oct 7     Board meeting, St. Matthews, 7 PM 
Oct 14   White Cane Golf Outing and Dinner meeting 
Oct 22   Breakfast meeting, 8AM Court Diner 
Oct 28   Dinner meeting, SCC, 6:30 PM 

GOLF OUTING 

Our annual White Cane Golf Outing will take place on 
Tuesday, October 14th at the McCall Field Golf Course. 
The greens fee is $45 per person. Chairman Lion Gerry 
is looking for additional hole sponsors at only $75 per 
hole. Contact Gerry at 610-543-8481 to sign up for golf 
and/or sponsor a hole.  Flyers are attached with more 
information. 
 

WHITE CANE 

Our collection dates have been selected by Chairman 

Jim Beermann as follows (all are Thurs, Fri and Sat):  

September 25, 26, 27 

October 2, 3, 4 

October 9, 10, 11 
Signup sheets will be passed around at the upcoming 
meeting. Please turn over your collection funds (write 
a check) to Lion Jim Beermann at 610-662-6010, 
(jimebeermann@gmail.com). 
 

WHITE CANE SPECIAL EVENT 

 

The District Charitable Foundation is sponsoring LIONS 
DAY at the Temple vs Tulsa football game at the LINK 
on Saturday, October 11th. Cost is $45 for reserved 
seats in the Club Level. This is a District-wide social 
event for both Districts 14A and 14R. Clubs attending 
can also conduct WHITE CANE collections in the 
parking lot and set-up Lionism display tables inside the 
stadium. Contact PDG George Bonadio for tickets at 
610-358-3504 or gbonadio32@gmail.com 
 

CALENDARS 

 

We need all Lions to step up and help sell the 1,000 
calendars for 2015 that are tied to the evening PA 
State Lottery. All need to be sold so we can maintain 
our level of giving to our club projects. Chairman PID 
Jim Cavallaro is in the process of handing out calendars 
to those that sold them last year. Let Jim know if you 
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need additional calendars or wish to turn in unsold 
calendars. Jim says he has members who are looking 
for more. He can be reached at 610-604-4551 or 
jamescavallaro@comcast.net. Jim will gladly accept 
your stubs and money at our club meetings. 
 

RECENT EVENTS 

 

 
Bernie Sweeney, president of the Greater Springfield Business 

Association and Bill Lavery at our joint meeting. 

 

 
George Bonadio received a distinguished service award from 

the PA Lions Sight Conservation & Research Foundation. 

 

LOU GEHRIG BAT 

 

Dallas Scott will present the Lou Gehring bat to Clark 

Bongaardt of Springfield Comfort keepers at Tuesday’s 

dinner meeting. 

 

NEW FUND RAISER 

 

Since our Chicken BBQ was such a success this year, we 

decided to have another!  With one important difference 

– most of the work will all be done by Nelson’s BBQ and 

not by Lions members.  That is MOST of the work.  You, 

the membership will still have to sell tickets. Present 

plans for the event to be held on December 13, 2014 at 

the library.  More to come. 

 

SUNSHINE 

 

Please inform our Sunshine Chair, Lion Tom Citro, of 

Lion members or family illness. He can be reached at 

tcitro@comcast.net or 610-328-9886 

 

SYMPATHY 

 

Rosemarie Baltzer, wife of the late Lions’ Past President 

Jack Baltzer, and third President of the Springfield Lioness 

Club passed away on September 11th.  Rosemarie had 

moved to Bristol a while ago and joined the Bristol 

Lioness Club. 

 

LIONS’ LINES 

 
Remember, past Lions Lines are available on our web site, 
www.springfieldlionsclub.org.  Please send all material for the 
Lions’ Lines to Walt Young.  Email is preferred 
(wtcayoung@verizon.net).  Material must be received no later 
than the Wednesday before the dinner meeting and may be 
edited for space and content. 





White Cane Golf Outing  
 

SPRINGFIELD LIONS 

 

October 14, 2014 
Peco Golf Course – Havertown, Pa.  

 
   Thank you very much for your support of the fundraising efforts of the Lions Club of 
Springfield during White Cane Days. In the past, you generously chose to support us as 
we raised monies with a golf outing to benefit the visual and hearing impaired people in 
our community. 
   We would very much appreciate your support again this year. Please consider 
sponsoring a hole in the golf outing. Your tax deductible check in the amount of $75.00 
payable to the LIONS CLUB OF SPRINGFIELD CHARITABLE FOUNDATION, INC. 
will not only help us to help others, it will show your company`s support of a great cause.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sign should read: 
  

PLEASE PRINT 

 
Hole # Preference: ________ 
 
Please send check and form to:                         Jerry McCabe 
                                                                           26 Myrtle Ave. 
                                                                           Morton, Pa. 19070 
                                                                           Phone # 610-543-8481  


